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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Happy Memorial Day weekend! I pray for the safe travel and enjoyable time of those who are going 

camping. And for the rest of us, let us find the time and a way to give thanks and to honor all those who 

sacrifice their lives for the sake of the freedom that we have the privilege of enjoying now. 

 

I would like to appreciate all our young members who in the past three weeks took the podium and gave 

the Sunday Service message. It was truly awesome, our young people are awesome! Lisa S., Shiori, 

Miyuki, and Korie - Thank you! 

 

June is coming soon. We look forward to celebrating Father's Day, Day Of All True Things, and all our 

Graduates. Speaking of Graduates, we do want to honor your accomplishment, please fill out the survey 

form I sent out in a separate email. Also, our GPA graduates are coming middle of June. Let us prepare to 

welcome them. 

 

We are still in the 2nd two month sprint until June 30th. Also, we are still in our 3rd 40 days prayer 

condition which will end on June 6th. Let us continue to participate and support these two international 

and national initiatives locally. We do have our Cheon Shim Won Seattle prayer every morning and 

evening. We have members who are going out for witnessing and outreach. And some other doing in 

reach. We hope to make our efforts together be more organized and really connect everything and 

everyone to our Heavenly Parent and True Parents. 

 

Please remember that June 1st is Holy Ground Prayer at 8:30 am. June 2nd is Seattle- Bellingham 

Community joint Sunday Service in Linden WA. June 8th is One Day Divine Principle workshop in 

Seattle Family Church. 

 

Weekly Community report by Zoom is on Sunday at 7:30 pm. 

 

May we all be blessed by heaven and bring total victory to heaven! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Seattle HPHC Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


